
 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

Please refer the advertisement in respect of the work namely “POST WINDSTORM 

REHABILITATION OF ATC TOWER AT NAWABSHAH AIRPORT” published on PCAA and 

PPRA (Tender No. TS541526E) websites on 10th June, 2024. The “Date of Opening” 

mentioned in the abovesaid advertisement has been extended, and therefore the same may 

please be read as 10th July, 2024 (10-07-2024). All other terms and conditions shall remain 

same. 

 
 
 
 Divisional Engineer ES (Civil) 

CATI Division, Hyderabad Airport 
Phone: 022-9260334 

 


